UNIVERSIDADE DE MACAU

July 2, 2024

Professor Fu-Rong Lin
Department of Mathematics
Shantou University
Shantou, China

Dear Professor Lin,

I would like to invite you to visit University of Macau for 14 days from 30
July to 12 August 2024 to collaborate with me on research topic related to fast
algorithms for large scale system of ordinary differential equations.

Please notice that this visit will be a purely academic exchange opportunity.
The accommodation, meal and related expenses during this visit will be the
responsibility of the visitor and no salary will be provided. However, the
necessary academic resources and equipment for research activities will be
provided.

It will be a great honor to me if you could accept this invitation.

Yours Sincerely,

A/K/E/

Prof. Siu-Long Lei
Associate Professor
Department of Mathematics
University of Macau
Macao, P. R. China
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